
    This and That February 22nd ,2024 

   And THE OTHER THING :  If you have something to post contact us at office@st-pauls-lindsay.ca 

St. Paul’s Anglican church,  45 Russell St. W.,  Lindsay Ontario         705-324-4666 

Church Office Hours   

9:00 am—1:00 pm, Monday—Friday 

Tai Chi : Tues—Fri  9:30—11:30am 

ESL Classes: Tues. & Thurs. 10:30am 

Choir Practice: Thurs. 7:00 pm 

 

Vestry Information  
St Paul’s annual Vestry meeting 
will take place this Sunday, .  
February 25th, 2024 

There will be a brief  refresh-
ment time, lunch and them the 
Vestry Meeting. 

Anyone requiring copies of  the 
vestry report and the Financial 
Report can pick them up in the 
office between the hours of  9 
and 1 today or tomorrow.  
If  you would like an emailed 
copy please contact the office.  

Thank you to those who have signed up for 
refreshment hour. There are still lots of emp-
ty slots to fill, remember it is okay to buy the 
goodies, we don’t have to have homemade. 
Keep it simple, tea, coffee and cookies, but 
please lets keep this time of fellowship go-

 

 

English as a second Language  

Free Classes are offered in the 

Library on Tuesdays and Thurs-

days at 10.30 –11.30 The group is 

growing weekly but if you know of 

somebody needing help please 

bring them along. Graham and 

Kim Welch are offering their time 

to assist members of our commu-

nity 

St Paul’s pancake Supper another successful 

event, we had lots of happy quests and great 

Volunteers 

 



    This and That February 22nd , 2024 

DESIGNATED GIVING #215 for February 2024  is in support of our local WOMEN’S 

RESCOURCES . Here  is where women and their children can find lodging and safety after 

escaping dangerous abuse or being sexually trafficked. . They also get the help they need to start a 

new life. This rescue organization depends on a compassionate response from people like us to 

help them meet an increasing need.  

And THE OTHER THING:  If you have something to post contact us at office@st-pauls-lindsay.ca. 

St. Paul’s Anglican church,  45 Russell St. W. Lindsay Ontario   705-324–4666  

God Moments :  
Inspirational quotes shared by Rev Bonnie 

If you take the smallest steps toward God, he 

will take very large steps toward you .  

Jay DeMarcus 

Gift cards are a major fundraiser for the church. They are available during office hours 
and on Sundays.  Available cards include:  Canadian Tire,  President’s 
Choice,   Tim Horton’s, Home Hardware, Shopper’s Drug Mart, Giant 
Tiger, Swiss Chalet/Kelsey’s and Burn’s Bulk Foods. If you are purchasing 
from these stores anyway, consider buying a gift card from the church. We will receive 
a percentage back from each card we sell.  
Did you know...that if you purchase gift cards with cash, cheque or debit, the church 
keeps a larger percentage of the funds? 

Treasurer (in-training) 

The wardens are looking for someone to 

take over the position of Church Treasurer 

as of October 1, 2024. Tom Ross has been 

doing this job for well over a decade and 

has been trying to “retire” for some time 

now, as he and Janice wish to do more trav-

elling and family time.  

If you have any experience with QuickBooks 

and/or accounting in general, might this be 

your calling to help our Church? A job de-

scription is available to review the tasks in-

volved. Tom would be providing on-the-job 

training over the next nine months so you 

would slide over smoothly as the Treasurer. 

He would also be around if a question need-

ed to be asked down the road. 

Please prayerfully consider this position. If 

you are interested, please speak to Betty 

Hooper or Paul Carpentier.  

OUTREACH 

Outreach have collected items for Queen 

Victoria Students, but now there is a 

need at Queen Victoria for mitts and 

socks A bin is provided in the parish hall 

for any items. Thank you! 

 

Wednesdays in Lent 

Beginning on February 21
st
,  

St Paul’s will offer a simple said Morning 
Prayer on Wednesday mornings at 9:30 
am. This may be either BAS or BCP. 

If you are coming out for the Lenten 
Study at 10:00 am, why not come a little 
earlier and join Rev Bonnie for the ser-
vice. Or if you are coming for Morning 
Prayer, perhaps you would stay for the 
Lenten Study. Hope to see you Wednes-
days during Lent! 


